
I am writing to support LD 618, “An Act Regarding the Outdoor Release or Abandonment of Balloons.” 
Balloons are made of materials that are harmful to wildlife and the environment. There is already a 
serious litter problem in Maine (and indeed the United States) along our coasts and roadways and in our 
oceans, so this would be a positive step toward protecting wildlife and the environment. Thank you for 
taking the time to read my comments.

Colette Bazylinski
South Berwick, ME


